Mrs. Yetter’s First Grade Newsletter 

September 16th, 2016
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Notes From Mrs. Yetter
Dear First Grade Families, 
We are off to a great start!  Thank you for returning all of the paperwork promptly.  We have lots of snacks and the year is rolling.  The children are getting to know our classroom procedures and we made our classroom rules together!  

Our rules are:

1.  Work Hard.
2. Pay attention.
3. Keep hands and feet to ourselves.
4. Be kind to all.
5. Follow directions.
6. Take care of each other and our school.
7. Go with the flow! 

 Curriculum 
Language Arts: 

· Review of alphabet letters and sounds. 
·  I will be assessing all students these first weeks on reading levels and hearing and recording sounds. 
Math:  

· Reviewing numbers 1-10
· Assessing reading and    writing numbers to 120.

· Beginning of the year Go Math! Assessment.
Writing:  

· Reviewing and assessing beginning writing skills!
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Important Dates
September 19th:  Fundraiser Due 
September 20-21: NWEA test

September 23rd:  Picture Day
How to Contact Me

During the school day it is best to email me.  My email is myetter@alansonvikings.net.  You can always call the office at 548-2261 and leave me a message!  Please sign up for Schoolway! There is an information sheet about the app in this Friday Folder!  

Have a great week!     
